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Oliver Hoban

From: No Reply Web
Sent: 01 July 2024 21:13
To: Development Control
Subject: Comment from Online Planning System

Reference: 4/24/2210/0F1 
Submitted on Monday, 1 July 2024 - 8:12pm Submitted values are: 
 
Application: 4/24/2210/0F1 
Name: Hannah Webb - Ponsonby and Calderbridge Parish Clerk 
Address: C/O 59 Meadowfield, Gosforth, CA20 1HU 
Email:  
Comments: 
The Parish Chairman has asked for it to be noted that this application is incorrectly attributed to 
Gosforth and Beckermet with Thornhill Parish on the planning register. The blowers are located in 
Ponsonby Parish.  
 
THe Parish Chairman has asked for this to be corrected on the register.  
 
Whilst there is no objection, there is concern regarding the volume of traffic. Would the six 20-
tonne trucks be vacating the site through Calderbridge or travelling towards Blackbeck 
roundabout. Whilst this is not an overly large increase in traffic there is concern regarding waste 
contamination/materials being transported.  
 
 
Confirmation of the intended route of travel is requested.  
 
 
 
Th 
Summary of response: Neutral 
 
 


